
Courtesy of the Auxiliary of Northwestern College

Student Life Office
101 7th Street SW
Orange City, IA 51041
amber.denhartog@nwciowa.edu

The $20 fee serves as a donation to the Auxiliary and will be used to meet special needs of the 
college.
Checks and money orders should be made to Auxiliary of Northwestern College.

Women from the surrounding area would like to help make your son or daughter's birthday more
memorable by baking them a cake or cupcakes to share with their friends. To make this possible,
please print and fill out the request form below and mail it along with your payment of $20 to:

Please order in the month prior to their birthday month.

Cakes/cupcakes will not be delivered on weekends or during breaks. Cakes are delivered to the DeWitt
Learning Commons, and your student will be notified by phone or e-mail to pick it up. If any questions
or problems arise, please contact Amber DenHartog at the e-mail listed above.

Auxiliary Contact (Sherri Koerselman) - Phone: 712-539-3017   Email: sherri_koerselman@hotmail.com

Amber DenHartog

Order Information

Birthday Greetings

Parent's Name

Student's Name

Parent's Email 

Cake Choice:
Cupcake Choice:
Frosting Choice:

Rice Crispy Treat Bar:

___Angel Food
___Chocolate
___Chocolate

___White
___White

__Yellow
___None

Parent's Phone

Student's cell #/ dorm & room/ box #

        Birth date and/or date of deliver:

Birthday Message:

___Gluten Free         ___Not Gluten Free


